Film Williamstown Society 2024 Financial Report

OPENING BALANCE 315" OCTOBER 2024 $3,403.06

DEPOSITS

Bank Interest .32c

Memberships S 1,430.00

Visitors S 25.00 $3,403.06 Opening Balance
HBCC Grant S 500.00 + $1,955.32 Deposits

Total $ 1,955.32 Total $5,358.38

WITHDRAWALS

Screening rights S 742.50

Insurance S 273.35

Fed.Vic.Film Societies §  75.00
Website S 194.44
Lost City of Melbourne

Talk + Q&A + gifts S 423.38
Door Prize S 233.03 $5,358.38
Flowers for MariaK §  105.50 --$2,047.20 Withdrawals

Total $2,047.20 Total $3,311.18




Hi members and friends of Williamstown Film Society, and welcome to our 2024 AGM!
The 2023 AGM was a month early, therefore costs are higher this year.

Screening rights, Federation Victoria Film Societies {FVFS} have risen.

Wonders never cease, our insurance was down by $1.65.

There’s the fees for our website, and what a wonderful job Michael does keeping it up to date and
informative!

We spent more on door prizes, hope you don’t mine!

Costs to screen the brilliant documentary, The Lost City of Melbourne, were more than usual.
Because we had the pleasure of having the Director, Producer Gus Berger in to talk about its making
and then do a Q & A for us, I’'m sure that was a first for WFS.

It had the highest Star Box rating ever, a 5 out of 5!

As | recall, one of our members had a connection with the family who had built the first multi-story
restaurant.

We also bought and had delivered, flowers to Maria Kouppas during her recovery after surgery.

Thanks again to all for the chats, yummy snacks, for continuing to come every month even in that
nasty weather.

We are grateful for your unwavering support and timely membership payments!

Best wishes

Dimi Simeonidis



